Crete High School MCU 1750 Iris Avenue Crete, Nebraska 68333 402.826.5811

April 2nd, 2025

Dear School Board Members,

Please accept this letter as our official request for Crete High's Multicultural Union to attend Worlds of Fun in Kansas City, Missouri as part of the End of the Year Celebration. The End of the Year Celebration Trip to Worlds of Fun is tentatively scheduled for Saturday, May 17th, 2025.

This trip will allow MCU members to come together to celebrate and highlight the diverse music, dance, and food found in the different sections of Worlds of Fun, such as: Wild West, Americana, East Asia, Europa, Africa, and Scandinavia. Throughout the semester, students have focused on raising awareness, celebrating, and learning about the various cultures represented at Crete Public Schools. MCU members have previously attended Worlds of Fun as part of the End of the Year Celebration and their experience was profound. We hope to repeat that this year, with your permission.

Travel: Permission to travel out of state

- Saturday, May 17th, 2025
- (40) students and (3) sponsors in attendance
- Travel by school bus
- Fundraised money for this trip through concessions, business sponsors, private donations, and MCU Ethnic Nights during school athletic events.

Sincerely

Joaquín Muñoz Lizaga

Crete's Multicultural Union Chapter